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An inspector with the Farmingdale, New York, Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Flight 
Standards District Office (FSDO) responded to an accident that involved a Beechcraft Hawker 
800, N412JA, operated by Talon Aviation, at Farmingdale Airport, New York, on December 20, 
2020. 

According to the inspector, the airplane impacted the right side of the runway, about 2,000 ft 
down, then veered right of the runway, about 1,500 ft before coming to rest. The nose wheel 
and both main gears departed the airplane and were found on the runway. There was no 
postimpact fire. 

The inspector also spoke with two people who responded to the accident shortly after it 
happened. These responders stated that fog had “quickly” and “unexpectedly” developed on 
the airport around the time of the accident. 
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